
Community Notice OCTOBER 2022 
 

HAVE A VOICE IN YOUR COMMUNITY! 

The Village Council meets the Third Monday of each month at 5:30 PM.  We 

look forward to seeing you and would like to have your input and ideas. 
 

 
                                                        

  Trick or Treating 2022  

Monday, October 31, 2021 

5:30-7:00 P.M. 

 
 

 

Annual Veterans Program 
Will be held Friday, November 11, 2022 at Eau Claire High School 

More info to come. 

    
 

 

School is in session between 7:45 am and 2:45 pm. 

During these times the speed limit is 25 mph on Hochberger Rd. 

This speed is set for a reason. There are a lot of kids that walk to 

school so please be mindful of this. Thank you! 
 

 

For Burn Permits 
Call Berrien Township Hall at 269-461-6925 

Monday-Thursday 9:00am to 4:00pm  

 
Save the date: Friends in Faith Church will hold a tailgate party on Saturday, October 29, 2022 

for the Michigan vs Michigan State football game. Time will be determined by game start time. 

There will be a chili cook off, get your entry form at the Church and bring a pot of your favorite 

chili. The Church will also be open during Village trick or treat passing out candy, hot cocoa, 

coffee and food for the community. Stop in and enjoy the fun and fellowship!! 

 

 

 



 

 

Flushing of Village Hydrants will Monday and Tuesday, 

October 10th & 11th, 2022 

Flushing will be done overnight, beginning at 10:00 PM. By 

changing the time and the way we will be doing the hydrant 

flushing we are hoping to clear up some of the discoloration of 

the water. However, if you happen to notice a lot of discoloration 

it will help if you open your outside faucet and let it run to clear 

any debris. 

Paperless Monthly Utility Bills 

If you would like to go paperless with your monthly Utility Bill please 

call or email us at eauclaireclerk@gmail.com and we can get you set up. 

 

 

Eau Claire Public School Community Forum: Facilities Planning to be held 

November 7, 2022 at Lybrook Elementary starting at 5:30.  

Eau Claire Public Schools invites district parents, guardians, students, employees, 

and community members to share your input at an upcoming Community Forum 

regarding our facility needs. 

Learn Today, Lead Tomorrow 

 

mailto:eauclaireclerk@gmail.com

